
HI THERE!

We want to express our sincere
thanks to everyone who joined
us for our Back-to-School Night.
The event was a great success,
and your presence made it all
the more special.
We're excited to start this new
school year with your continued
support. Together, we’re creating
a wonderful environment for our
children to thrive.

Thank you for being part of the
Mundo de Niños Academy family!

Our Back-to-School Night not
only marked the beginning of a
new academic year but also
brought families together,
fostering a sense of unity and
community. 
It was a wonderful opportunity
for parents to connect with our
dedicated staff, building
relationships that will support
and enrich our children’s
educational journey throughout
the year.
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Our children continue to learn and
grow through activities that
emphasize the importance of family.
From reading together to enjoying
quality time, these experiences help
them understand the value of family
bonds while nurturing their love for
learning. By engaging in these shared
moments, they develop essential
social and emotional skills, creating
lasting memories that strengthen
their connection with loved ones. This
holistic approach ensures that
learning extends beyond the
classroom and into the heart of the
home.

Our September topic of the month will be:
ALPHABET

September 10th- Happy Grandparents day!

September 28th! HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
EVELYN!

LABOR DAY- September 2nd we will be
closed. 

Have you received a text from us lately? Yes,
we are improving our communications! You
can now reach us via text or call at our new
phone number: (833) 984-2555. We’re excited
to connect with you more easily and
efficiently!

WELCOME TO OUR BLOG 

ACTIVITIES

SEPTEMBER NEWS!
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